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More Gate News 

Our gate vendor has installed a supplemental gate call box antenna, improving remote 
access.   To enter Parkstone after 8:00 PM, stop your car at the tree on the right closest 
to the gate.  Your remote should easily open the gate from that point.   

Or, using your cell phone (listed in the Parkstone Directory), you can also call the gate 
directly at 385-302-6877.   If you have other household members who need access to 
the gate with their phone, send their phone number to Jim Anderson to be added to the 
Caller ID list.  Please advise if you have continuing problems with your remotes. 

Water and Lawncare 

Water Pro shuts down the irrigation system today.  Now is a good time to shut your 
sprinkler system off as the weather is cooling off.  Mowing will continue through 
October to keep falling leaves picked up.  Winterizing sprinklers will begin in the next 
week or two.  Fall cleanup will happen after we lose more leaves in November. 

Local Honey 

Sheryl and Dan Hornok raise bees in the area and are harvesting their raw honey.  This 
honey very likely has nectar from our flowers in Parkstone.  You can't get more local than 
that.  As they did last year, they will be selling their honey in the East parking area on 
Estates Way this Saturday.  Cost:  $10 per pint. 

New Neighbors 

Welcome to Rick and Ashlynn Fletcher and their cute little daughter Mya, 18 months 
old.  They have moved into the home at 12358 S. Parkstone Court (formerly Andrea 
Boyce's home).  Rick is a medical student at the University of Utah majoring in Biology 
and Genetics.   Ashlynn works as an Escrow Assistant..   We are so happy to have your 
wonderful family in our neighborhood! 
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